

CITY COUNCIL

Joe Brown Gary Capata Paul G. Glaab Linda Lindholm Robert Ming

December 10, 2010

Mr. Bo Burick, Project Manager RBF CONSULTING 14725 Alton Parkway Irvine, CA 92618

Dear Bo:

I would like to thank the entire RBF Team for your efforts on the Crown Valley Parkway/I-5 Widening Project. From preliminary engineering through the final design, the RBF Team has effectively and professionally worked with the City, Caltrans and the Southern California Regional Rail Authority in the development and delivery of this project.

For contract cities like Laguna Niguel, it is critical to select the best consulting firms to handle these types of projects. Your team's ownership and leadership in the execution of this project is exactly what we needed. The City is excited to see this project moving into the construction phase and it simply would not be a reality without RBF's constant attention to detail and critical timelines.

We continue to be impressed by the professional services that the many RBF employees have given to the City and would like to commend your entire staff for their dedication to our project. Please pass on my appreciation to your staff for a "job well done."

Sincerely,

David Rogers

Director of Public Works City of Laguna Niguel

949/362-4377